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Director at Large Report  (Rules and Regulations)  
  
There was no formal Rules and Regulations Committee established this year due to the limited nature of 
the 2021 season. We have continued to work on cleaning up the Rules and Regulations. The Sport Law 
and Strategy group did a review of the basic language and we are now in the process of fixing the rugby 
specific elements. The goal is to have a Rules and Regulation document that captures all of rugby in 
Alberta (senior and junior/youth) and clearly defined processes for reporting and making 
decisions regarding infractions of the Rules and Regulations.  
  
With a return to a full season of rugby in 2022, the committee will need to be re-established, with each 
of the sub-unions (AJRA, CRU, ERU, and RAMOA) represented. If there are any individuals interested 
in participating on the committee, please let your sub-union president know, as they can forward your 
name when the call-out for members happens.  
  
Alexa Fleming  
Director at Large (Rules and Regulations)  
 


